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The ANCSA Regional Association (ARA) — which represents the 12 Alaska Native regional
corporations — today announced its endorsement of Senator Dan Sullivan (R-Alaska) for
reelection.

“Senator Dan Sullivan has a proven record of effective advocacy for Alaska and ARA's
membership. To our collective benefit, he has elevated the level of understanding of the role of
Alaska Native corporations, our contributions to Alaska's economy, and how we provide
benefits to our Alaska Native shareholders and descendants. We are fortunate that he has
used his position in the Senate to bring awareness to how truly different Alaska is from the rest
of the country.” — Kim Reitmeier, Executive Director of ANCSA Regional Association
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